Saturday Jan. 21, 2012

On Veterans Day 2011, Governor Brian Sandoval announced a new program, “Veteran of the Month” to honor those individuals who give of themselves serving veterans. Today, Department Adjutant Richard Walker was honored by being selected the first recipient of Governor Sandoval’s new program. The presentation took place at the DAV DEC Winter Meeting held today at the Boulder City Veterans Home. NOVS Executive Director Caleb Cage presented the plaque to Richard on behalf of the Governor. Governor Sandoval had every intention to present this first award himself but a more pressing matter needed the Governor’s attention. Again, congratulations Richard and thank you Director Cage for the presentation. 
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